
 
April 27, 2022 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro                              The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair                                                               Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations                   House Committee on Appropriations  
2413 Rayburn House Office Building             1026 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515                                             Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for 9 Mile Rebuild project in fiscal year 2023.  
 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Eastpointe, located at 23200 Gratiot 
Avenue, Eastpointe, MI 48021. 
 
The funding would be used for the complete reconstruction of 9 Mile Road from Tuscany Street 
to I-94, which is a major commercial artery located through the center of the city. The project 
entails the complete removal and reconstruction of the existing road with a new concrete road, 
upgrades to the existing storm drainage system, new driveway approaches and new sidewalk 
ramps upgraded to current ADA regulations. This project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds 
because it will allow Eastpointe to continue to improve its major street infrastructure, utilized by 
residents and traveling commuters, so that all streets are in good or fair condition as well as 
provide opportunities for economic growth along this commercial corridor. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ANDY LEVIN 
Member of Congress 
 


